
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(19 August 2020, 2.05pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Life on the Frontline 
• Staff communications survey 2020 

 
Life on the Frontline 
 
Happy Birthday to the Pre-School Immunisation Team who turn one today! 
 
Norma Miller, Pre School Immunisation Team Lead, talks about how staff have been proactive and 
solution focussed addressing each of the issues COVID-19 has raised in order for them to continue to 
deliver the childhood immunisation programme effectively, with improved uptake rates across NHSGGC. 
 
We hope that you are enjoying these personal accounts of life on the frontline during the pandemic.  If you 
would to feature in one of the videos and tell us about how you and colleagues have been affected, then 
please get in touch (staffnewsletter@ggc.scot.nhs.uk). 
 

 
 

Staff communications survey 2020 
 
Thank you to colleagues who have already shared their views in the staff communications survey.  Over 
2,000 of you have already had your say, but we would love to hear from more of you. 
 
Please don’t miss out on the opportunity to shape what communications channels work best for you and 
your colleagues.  The survey will only take a couple of minutes to complete and will be available until 
Tuesday 25 August. 
 
 To take the survey, please click here. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WSyzN8oQmW4
mailto:staffnewsletter@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://link.webropolsurveys.com/S/5B5E0357423D367C
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WSyzN8oQmW4


 

 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.eess.nhs.scot/ess/
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

